28 June 2023

Dear Parent/Carer
Walk & Picnic - Wednesday 5th July / Thursday 6th July 2023

Your child has selected to attend the Walk and Picnic on Wednesday 5th/ Thursday 6th
July 2023. Students will be taken on a guided walk around the local area of Shepton
Mallet. The students will then stop en route to enjoy their picnic lunch.

Students should arrive in school at the normal time and meet in M10. They will finish at
3pm. Students will need comfortable clothing and footwear, which includes a raincoat,
sunscreen and a hat, as they will be outside all day.

Students will need to bring a packed lunch and those entitled to free school meals will
be provided with a packed lunch.

Should you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact Mrs Gurowich, your trip
leader.

Yours faithfully

g,

Maz Turner
Deputy Headteacher



